CALL FOR APPLICATIONS

CENTENNIAL AUDITORIUM AND CONVENTION CENTRE CORPORATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND CENTENNIAL AUDITORIUM FOUNDATION
(TCU PLACE)

Who We Are

Centennial Auditorium and Convention Centre Corporation Board of Directors and Centennial Auditorium Foundation
Board of Directors (TCU Place) is a controlled corporation.

Pursuant to its authority under The Cities Act, City Council has established a number of controlled corporations
incorporated under The Non-Profit Corporations Act, 1995 and now continued under The Non-Profit Corporations Act,
2022 (NPCA).

TCU Place plays an integral role in the Saskatoon community and economy, with 400 events per year including
conferences, galas, theatre shows and more.

Potential Board Members

The TCU Place Board of Directors directs the operations of TCU Place in a manner that ensures proper maintenance of
the facility, provides premiere services for the performing arts, and provides a full range of services for meetings and
conventions.

Consideration for service on this Board includes expertise in the following areas:
(Primary)

e Indigenous and Truth and Reconciliation Initiatives

¢ HR Executive Strategy

(Secondary)
e Marketing Strategy
e Finance
¢ Building Operations / City Experience

Commitment

The Board meets monthly on the last Thursday at 12:00 noon. There are no meetings in July, August, or December.
There is no remuneration paid to Board members.

How to Apply

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS IS 5:00 P.M. ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2025. All applicants will be notified of the status
of their application following completion of the recruitment process. City Council will consider its appointments at
its December 17, 2025 Regular Business Meeting and all applicants will be notified of the status of their application
following that meeting.

Note: Upon applying to this Board, your application/résumé/reference letters may be shared with current Board
members as part of the review process.

Contact the City Clerk’s Office at 306-975-3240 or at online.appointments@saskatoon.ca for more information on the
application process.




